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In	your	nomination,	the	following	were	highlighted:		
	

• Your	leadership	in	promoting	schoolwide	technology	integration	across	content	areas;	
• Your	ability	to	advocate	for	giving	students	choice	and	voice	through	technology	innovation;	
• Your	presence	on	Twitter,	sharing	educational	 insights	and	glimpses	of	the	good	work	 that	 is	happening	at	

Hoover	Elementary;	
• Your	choice	to	engage	the	Hoover	educational	community	in	the	new	Instructional	Rounds	process	this	year;	

and	
• Your	cultivation	of	a	building	that	parents	feel	confident	sending	their	children	to	each	day	and	that	and	where	

children	want	to	come	to	learn.	
	
All	of	the	above	are	examples	of	ways	that	you	show	you	care.		Your	work	supports	our	district	belief	that	our	children	
are	our	future,	that	a	quality	education	is	a	right	and	that	people	learn	in	different	ways	and	at	different	rates.	
	
You	are	an	asset	to	Hoover	Elementary	School	and	the	district	a	whole. 
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